
Greene County Community School District 
Special Meeting 
June 23, 2022 
 
The Greene County Community School District Board of Directors met in special session on June 23, 
2022 in the District Board Room, located in the Middle School.  President Steve Fisher called the 
meeting to order at 7:30 a.m.  Directors Cindi Daubendiek, Michelle Fields, John McConnell and 
Bonnie Silbaugh; Superintendent Tim Christensen and Board Secretary Brenda Muir were all present;  
 
Silbaugh made and McConnell seconded a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Motion carried  
5-0. 
 
At 7:32 a.m. Silbaugh made and Daubendiek seconded a motion to hold a closed session as provided in 
Iowa Code 21.5(1)(e) of the open meetings law to conduct a hearing to determine whether to suspend or 
expel a student.” Motion carried 5-0. 
 
The board returned to open session at 8:46 a.m.  
 
Silbaugh made a motion to modify the student expulsion issued in the June 15, 2022 meeting from one 
year to a two trimester expulsion from Greene County High School with the ability to take Iowa Central 
classes in the Greene County Career Academy beginning January 2023.  Additional stipulations include 
counseling, addressing the student body, designated parking and no entry into the High School portion 
of the building until the third trimester beginning in Spring 2023.  McConnell seconded the motion.  
Motion carried 4-1. 
Ayes: Daubendiek, McConnell, Silbaugh, Fisher;  Nay: Fields 
 
President Fisher declared the meeting adjourned at 8:49 a.m. 
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President      Secretary 


